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May  06, 2024 

 
 
 

Dear Parents 
 
Kindly note that the students of Classes 11 and 12 will 

be visiting Sri Guru Gobind Singh College Library, 

Sector 26, Chandigarh on Tuesday, May 07, 2024 during 

school hours. 

 

NOTE: 

 The students must come in proper school uniform. 

 The students will be given refreshment.  

 
 
 
Sunita Gangahar 
Principal 


